

BOON SUPPLY

### Catalog Fundraiser

It's still not too late to place your Mixed Bags orders online at: www.mixedbagdesigns.com/james-madison-elementary. Any orders placed online before the end of December at Mixed Bags via the above link will ensure a portion of the proceeds go to the

James Madison PTO to support our Mustang kids.

Teacher Appreciation

If you are in the gift-giving spirit and would like ideas on what to give to your child's teacher during this holiday season, here are a few we know will be appreciated:

- Giftcards: Target, Walmart, or grocery stores
- Donate to their Donors Choose campaign
- Teacher pay Teachers online giftcards

HOTO

Do you have a fun photo from the Fall Carnival or the Halloween parade?

You could be in the yearbook! Please send the photo with student's name, grade and any additional information to sl.jamesmadison.pto@gmail.com

#### **Upcoming Events**

12/14 - 5th Grade Spaghetti Feed

12/21 - No School (Planning Day)

12/24-1/4 - No School (Winter Break

1/7, 6:15pm - PTO Meeting

1/16 - Restaurant Night: Chili's

1/25 - Let's Build It! Activity Night

## **Previous Events Update**

Movie Night: Thanks for coming to our rescheduled Charlie Brown double feature. Join us for our next social gathering, Let's Build It! Activity Night, on 1/25.

Fall Catalog Fundraiser: Our students sold nearly \$6,500 in merchandise. Some students opted out and raised \$955 in direct donations. You can still shop online through the end of December and boost our earnings. www.mixedbagdesigns.com/james-madison-elementary

#### Collect Box Tops!

The classroom with the most collected can win a prize!

Submit anytime no later than Friday, 2/22 to impact the 3/1/2019 school submissions deadline



# PTO Membership

As of the end of November we have 103 members who have joined the PTO. Strength in Our Numbers!

> Have you joined the PTO? Become a member for \$20 and make a difference today!